Important Notice: Prohibition of Smartphones in School

Students are strictly prohibited from bringing smartphones to school.

If any student is found carrying a smartphone, it will be confiscated and will not be returned under any
circumstances.

In case of an emergency, a student may bring a keypad phone along with a written permission letter
from a parent. The keypad phone must be submitted to the class teacher every day.

Smartphones are strictly not allowed on campus for any reason.

Class teachers are instructed not to collect smartphones from students under any situation.

Please ensure that this information is clearly communicated to all students.

It has been observed that few students in each class are still bringing smartphones and claim they have
submitted them to their class teachers. Immediate action is required to enforce the rule strictly.

Regards
Team SAM




